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March 17 2021 

Dear Golfers, 
 For those of you we haven’t seen enjoying the ski trails this winter, we hope you 
are in good health and in good spirits!  With 2020 behind us, the Lakewood Crew is 
looking forward to a wonderful 2021 golf season.  
 The snow took a while to stick around this winter, but once it did there was some 
great skiing on the course and on the woods trails.  The Jim Browne Foundation (JBF) 
ran Saturday Family Ski Sessions and partnered with Skowhegan Outdoors to run a few 
clinics.  We had a record number of people use the trails this season.  It was great to see 
so many familiar faces, and it was great to see so many new faces as well!  However, it is 
almost time to put away the groomers and get out the mowers. 
 This season we will be working hard on our cart paths and sand traps.  There will 
also be some tree removal around the 15th green and 16th tees to open those areas up to 
sunlight, air movement and to stop the tree roots from taking the valuable nutrients from 
the soil. 
 New this summer, the Masterman Agency will be sponsoring a business league 
scramble. The basic format is a four person scramble but you can have six people 
registered on your team (not all people need to be part of the business) and it will run for 
8 weeks.  Your team must enter a score each week but you can play any day of the week.   
All entry fee costs will be paid out as prizes, and for non members there will be a 
discounted greens fee of $25.    To register your team or for more information contact 
Ethan at sandyriverflyfishing@gmail.com. 
 We are very excited for this golf season and cannot wait to get outside, swing 
those clubs and see happy golfers all day long!   

Thanks,  
Kevin, Margi and the entire Lakewood Crew 

P.S. Lakewood has a new Crew member  - he has four legs, has a curly chocolate coat, 
and his name is Ace.  :)  He can’t wait to meet you!  

P.P.S. Keep an eye on our Facebook page for updates (plus info about JBF kids clinics, 
etc.) and cute puppy pictures! 

  

Location: Route 201 –Lakewood Road, Madison, Maine 
Mailing Address: 289 Golf Course Road, Madison, Maine 04950 

Telephone # (207) 474-5955

mailto:sandyriverflyfishing@gmail.com


2021 Fee Schedule 

Green Fee

	 9 Holes		 	 	 	 	 $26.00

	 18 Holes	 	 	 	 	 $40.00

	 Punch Card	 	 	 	 	 $370.00 [(20) 9 Holes or (10) 18 Holes]

Don’t forget we have “Special” spring and fall rates, in-season twilight rates, youth rates, and the 
Monday Special of $30 with Cart.  Ask in the Clubhouse for more information.  


Membership

	 Single	 	 	 	 	 	 $925.00

	 Family	 	 	 	 	 	 $1430.00 (additional member $110)

	 Senior (65+)	 	 	 	 	 $905.00

	 Senior Family	 	 	 	 	 $1390.00

	 * Millenial                                                              $510.00

	 Student 	 	 	 	 	 $380.00


Carts

	 9 Holes		 	 	 	 	 $12.00

	 18 Holes	 	 	 	 	 $19.00

	 Punch Card	 	 	 	 	 $180.00 [(20) 9 Holes or (10) 18 Holes] 	  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 (per person)

	 Single Season Pass	 	 	 	 $750.00

	 Family Season Pass	 	 	 	 $1150.00

	 Senior Pass (65+)	 	 	 	 $730.00

	 Senior Family Pass	 	 	 	 $1130.00

	 

Miscellaneous 

	 GHIN Membership 	 	 	 	 $40.00

	 Club Storage	 	 	 	 	 $60.00

	 w/ Electrical Hook Up	 	 	 	 $70.00

    

               
REMEMBER -  Membership is a great value with 18 exceptionally maintained holes, a full 
clubhouse, discounts on our range balls and GHIN memberships - and free use of the Nordic Ski 
/ Snowshoe / Fatbike Trails next winter. Plus - you also get a %10 discount on meals at the 
wonderful Lakewood Inn just down the road by the Lake!  


* Also includes 2 Friend Greens Fees - Valid only in 2021 Season



